
 

Research study opportunity at the Caribbean Games 
 

When: A research team from the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign will be at the inaugural Caribbean 

Games in Guadeloupe to conduct a research study.  

 

What: They have partnered with the Caribbean Regional Anti-Doping Organization (RADO) to learn what young 

athletes know about anti-doping rules and to learn about the sources of influence in their lives. The study involves 

completing a questionnaire that will take about 30 minutes. Participants in the study will receive USD $10. All 

information collected will be confidential.  

 

Who: To be in the study, participants need to be an athlete between 15 – 22 years of age; be a Junior/Elite or Junior 

Competitor (or equivalent for their sport); and be able to speak and read English fluently. 

 

Athletes under 18 years of age: 
Will need parental or legal guardian consent to participate in the study and a Parental Consent Form will need to 

be completed. The form can be accessed using this link https://tinyurl.com/CaribbeanGames-ParentConsent or 

scanning this QR Code: 

 
 

To promote the early return of consent forms (at least one day before the event), we will provide a Prize Draw for 

USD $25 Amazon Gift Certificates (1 prize for every 100 participants, up to a maximum of 8 prizes). Note that to 

qualify for the prize draw, you must have a child who meets the requirements to be in the study and participates. 

 

Athletes under 18 years of age will also need to read the following form (Minor Assent) and provide a signature 

confirming they agree to participate when they complete the survey at the Caribbean Games: https://tinyurl.com/CG-

ChildConsenthttps://tinyurl.com/CG-ChildConsent. 

 
 

Athletes 18 years and older:  
Will need to provide Informed Consent to participate.  Kindly read and download the Research Consent Form using 

this link https://tinyurl.com/CG-AdultConsent or scanning this QR Code: 

 
A signature to confirm consent will be collected when the questionnaire is completed. 

 

 
For more information, contact Dr. Jules Woolf at jwoolf@illinois.edu. 
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